
NOTICE

On December 6, 2023, Bill 150 the Planning Statute Law Amendment Act, 2023 received royal assent enacting 
the Official Plan Adjustments Act, 2023. The passing of this legislation has the effect of restoring the “No Urban 
Boundary Expansion” growth strategy approved by Hamilton City Council in June 2022.

The Official Plan schedule has not been updated to reflect these changes which will include the removal of lands 
shown as Urban Expansion Area - Neighbourhoods and Urban Expansion Area - Employment.

When the updated Official Plan mapping is available to reflect Bill 150, these schedules will be replaced.
Any questions about the Official Plan mapping with respect to the identified areas should be directed to 
pdgeninq@hamilton.ca. 
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